

Newsletter





EXTRAORDINARY HOLIDAY ADVENTURES

Bookings now open for Mission II

www.campaustralia.com.au/rocketeers

Join Mission II and receive your free mission patch and booklet.





A message from your Coordinator

As the holidays are approaching we have an exciting program in your local area. Please feel free to ask myself or Frances for the school nearby running the program. It is important to book your children in as soon as possible

What happened in OSHC last week

Last week due to Covid restrictions we still ran the program and some of the children have enjoyed the one on one interaction. They chose the activity and menu for that week. We had the opportunities to play outside for a couple of days.

It's free to register

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can register an account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the Apple App Store or on Google Play. Once registered, it's easy to make bookings and manage your account.







Activities coming up

- Ten Pin Bowling
- Musical Statue
- Craft Decorate Tiara or a Crown

What's on the menu

- Pizza
- Baked Beans Muffins
- Fresh Sandwich and Fresh Fruits

Visit our blog

New articles are added each week for parents and cover various topics to help families.

Visit our blog



